
NOTICE 
 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the regularly scheduled Buchanan Township Board of 
Trustees meetings have been changed for the 2017 year.  At the regular Township 
Board meeting on January, 5th, 2017, a motion was made and a roll call vote showed a 
unanimous decision to change the regular scheduled Township meetings of first and 
third Thursdays to 6:30 pm.  Previous meetings of the Board were at 7:00 pm. 
 
This notice is posted in compliance with the Open Meetings Act, Public Act 267 of 1976, 
as amended, MCL 41.72a(2) and (4). 
 
Jill M. Roberts 
Buchanan Township Clerk 
 
Posted 01.11.2017 


